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27th May 2024 

 

Deputy Colm Burke T.D., 

Leinster House 

Kildare St.  

Dublin 2  

 

Re: PQ ref 7642/24 -To ask the Minister for Health if he will provide a status 

update in relation to the commencement date and rollout of the National Advisory 

Group for Provision of Post-Mastectomy Products, Community Funded Schemes 

Service Improvement Programme in CHO8 

 

Dear Deputy Burke, 

 

The commencement and rollout of the National Advisory Group for Provision of Post-

Mastectomy Products, Community Funded Schemes Service Improvement Programme 

in CHO8, is currently suspended pending review of the national team. The Minister has 

instructed that the procedures are reviewed so that no one, either currently availing of 

the scheme or accessing it in the future, is at any financial loss as a result of the roll out.   

 

Once the programme is reviewed, CHO8 will consider the commencement and rollout 

of the programme at that stage.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

__________________ 

Grainne McGill 

A/Head of Primary Care Services 

Midlands Louth Meath Community Health Organisation 
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